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To,                                                                                                                         10
th

 August, 2010 

 

Mr.Srinivas 

SCHOOLSEMINARS 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

                                               Greetings. Accept our hearty congratulations on behalf of our Students, Staff 

and the Management for the animated workshop you have conducted on 6
th

 August, 2010 at our Institution 

for the students of 8
th

 to 10
th

 Standard. The feedback from the students and staff is quite satisfactory and 

they all enjoyed with enlightenment. Let your future endeavours transform many students from the routine 

marks orientation to subject orientation with a touch of human relations and social obligations which the 

present education system could not extend due to several reasons. 

 

 

                                                   Thanking you, 

 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                for Minerva Educational Institutions, 

 

                                                                    

                                                                                                                    Secretary & Correspondent. 

 

 

                  


